
Sunday, May 8, 2022 at 22:17:00 Eastern Daylight Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: Monday Ma(ers: Student Success Ini3a3ves in the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 at 8:00:34 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Dodge, Gail
To: Dodge, Gail
CC: Bayse, Craig A., WhiKield, Tiffany L.

Dear Colleagues:
 
I have offered Department Chairs the opportunity to write a Monday Ma(ers message focusing on ini3a3ves
in their departments.  I think it is important for faculty across the college to know about the great things
going on in other departments, with the hope that new ideas will spread and expand.  Today’s message is
from Craig Bayse, Chair the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry.
------------
As the Chemistry & Biochemistry Department se(les into our brand-new building, we are implemen3ng
several ini3a3ves geared toward enhancing the undergraduate majors’ experience and improving success of
students in our general educa3on courses. This effort centers around welcoming students to the
departmental community to establish a posi3ve and suppor3ve environment; engaging students on their
goals and individual challenges; helping students obtain the tools they need for success; and informing them
of future careers and opportuni3es to gain experience through research and internships.
 
Chemistry Success Center (CSC): The New Chemistry Building was designed with all first-year courses
localized on the first floor. The CSC is staffed by our 1st and 2nd year course instructors, graduate teaching



Page 2 of 2

majors. Since our students have different backgrounds, strengths, interests, and challenges, advisor
engagement with students on a personal level allows them to provide guidance based on individual needs
and engage students in honest conversa3ons about what they can do for themselves to be successful. As part
of this process, advisors will discuss expecta3ons for college life, study habits, posi3ve aftudes toward
course work, and poten3al careers.  They will work with students to develop individual degree plans focused
on 3mely gradua3on.
 
Through these ini3a3ves, we hope to build strong, posi3ve, long-las3ng rela3onships with our majors and
provide them with a solid founda3on for a successful career acer gradua3on. None of this would be possible
without our dedicated faculty, staff, and graduate teaching assistants. I appreciate their hard work and
commitment as we embark on this new chapter for our department.
------------
If you would like more details about these ini3a3ves, please contact Craig Bayse.
 
Best Regards,
Gail
____________________
Gail Dodge
Dean, College of Sciences
Old Dominion University
gdodge@odu.edu
757-683-3432 
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